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Krehbiel Architecture has been acquired by Schaefer
Architecture

January 15, 2025

Schaefer Architecture is pleased to announce the acquisition of Krehbiel Architecture, a firm with a
remarkable 47-year legacy of architectural innovation and services. This partnership builds on a year of
successful collaboration on several key projects between our two firms.

Schaefer is working with Krehbiel to complete current projects, transition staff, and deliver the same
high-quality design and expertise that clients have come to expect from both of our firms. As part of this
transition, Jeff Krehbiel of Krehbiel Architecture will assist Schaefer Architecture in overseeing current
projects, ensuring a seamless handover. This phased approach will allow clients to become acquainted
with the new team while maintaining continuity and excellence in service.

“We’re honored to welcome Krehbiel Architecture’s staff to the Schaefer Team” said Schaefer President
Terry Wiggers. “We are committed to making the transition as smooth as possible and are excited to
gain the wealth of knowledge that Krehbiel possesses”

This acquisition represents our firm’s shared values of enriching lives, fostering collaboration, and
inspiring communities. Our combined expertise positions us to continue delivering exceptional design
solutions that meet and exceed our clients’ expectations.

Link to original press release:
https://schaefer-arch.com/the-doorway/acquisition
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